
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,

Hopefully you have all seen our Facebook notifications regarding the TESCO Stronger Stars
Project. We are trying to raise funds for our SEND Play Project in school to earn much
needed funds to enhance our playgrounds. All we need you to do is if you (or family and
friends) are shopping in Tesco is to pick up the blue counters in the Penzance shop and put
in the Pensans pot. It is open from now until December – thank you in advance for
supporting us with this!

Another area of the school where we would love some help is our newly surfaced and partly
resourced EYFS outdoor learning area. We need some new trees planting, soil to fill our Tyre
Herb Garden and some herbs and pants to fill them! Also we would like to enhance our early
learning resources for outdoors so if you are a carpenter or keen woodworker with an few
hours to spare and willing to use your skills to help support our youngest children it would
be most appreciated. If you think you can help please do get in touch with the school office
or Mrs Mungles in Gwithian Class.

This week our KS1 and ARB children will be having a visit from Geevor Tin Mine and Y1 & Y2
in Gwithian and Godrevy Class will be visiting the mine on Tuesday.

On Thursday 17th, we will be having a Book Bank Fair in the hall after school, where all the
books will be half price or less and will make make perfect Christmas gifts! Hurry whilst
stocks last!

On Friday we are inviting everyone to wear BLUE for our ‘Fish Day’ in support of the
Fisherman’s Mission. If you are able to send a donation in to support this worthy local cause
close to many of our hearts here in Penzance and Newlyn it would be wonderful 
Thank you everyone for your continued support of Team Pensans and don’t forget the next
Pensans PTFA (Parent, Teachers and Friends Association) meeting is on Thursday 24th
October. This is during the KS1 Halloween Disco so please come along, have a cuppa and a
cake and see if you might to like shape some school fundraising events for the year or offer
some time to support.
Best wishes,

Niki Ambrose
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Cape Ellie For her perseverance in challenging activities and always being a good
role model in class.

Godrevy Jago For his independence and resilience.

Gwithian Summer For following instructions and settling well into her new class.

Porthcurno Ryan
For her ongoing positive and cheerful approach to all that she does

even when the going gets tough. Rayna or sunshine! :-)

Portherras Alfie E For being such a lovely and kind classmate and friend. Well done Alfie!

Sennen
Jenson

Kacie

For always leading by example.

For improving her writing.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 30th September 2024 - Friday 4th October
2024

1st Place:  Porthminster 97.14% 

2nd Place:  Porthcurno 95.2%

3rd Place:  Gwithian 94.67%

Breakfast Club

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

HALLOWEEN DISCOS
THURSDAY 24TH OCTOBER

October Half Term:

Break up on Friday 25th October 3:10pm

Monday 4th November: INSET Day

Return to School on Tuesday 5th November
8:40am
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Dates for your diary...

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs £3.00
per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site unsupervised before
8:30am will join the Breakfast Club Children and you will be
charged accordingly. This will happen to ensure that we are

safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N. Simpson-Edmands


